The Cheshire East Safeguarding Children's Partnership has



Training Programme Sessions for May 2023

OUT NOW!

Dear All,

Following the huge success of our first ever Learning Week earlier this year, we are excited to announce the start of rolling out the **refreshed CESCP Training Programme** 2023-2024. The following courses are **now available** to book via:

https://form.cheshireeast.gov.uk/service/CESCP Training Booking 2023 24

Sessions for May include:

- √ Wednesday 10th 10 -12noon Problematic Presentations: Fabricated Illness
- ✓ Thursday 11th 9:30 -1pm Sexual Assault & Violence
- √ Friday 19th 10 2:30pm Suicide Prevention
- ✓ Tuesday 23rd 10:30 -11:30am Missing From Home
- √ Tuesday 30th 12 -1pm Child Towards Parent Violence

We're continuing to finalise the full programme with opportunities to host meaningful discussions where we can explore and find best possible ways of working together, e.g. our new face to face Learning Hubs. We're building a suite of accessible e-Learning courses and finding other creative ways to share key messages, supporting all learning across the whole partnership.

Based on feedback from our Learning Week, we know many of you found the accessibility of the **Teams short session automatic invites** dropped into calendars extremely helpful. We're therefore introducing **monthly Teams 'drop in' webinars** for up to an hour at midday where there is no need to book, just **join us if you find the topic interesting and relevant**, or simply delete if not!

- CESCP Bitesize learning helps you to readily obtain the latest case review findings and to know about other important news coming from or into the partnership. The first CESCP Bitesize will be offered on Thursday 18th May.
- How to...? sessions offer practical advice to underpin your child-focused work. The first topic is: 'How to... recognise Intrafamilial Child Sexual Abuse and use the CSA indicator tool' on Wednesday 31st May.
- Spotlight on... are learning and networking opportunities where sectors or small organisations introduce themselves, explain their role and share how we can most effectively work with their service to benefit children and their families. Our first 'Spotlight on...' will be presented by the Medical Needs Team on Tuesday 13th June.

Look out for invites dropping in, the full calendar of short session events and more Training Programme updates coming soon.